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            9-22-2020 

Dear Students, Parents and Community Members,  

We knew the 2020-21 school year was going to be difficult. Collectively the Board of Education, administration, teachers 

and staff have a mission to provide a top notch education to the students we serve.  We have developed a robust learning 

plan that includes traditional, hybrid and distance learning options for students.  We are doing everything we can to be the 

#1 in MCR-1. In an effort to make sure we keep bus service available to students and parents the Morgan County R-1 

School District has developed alternative bus route plan in case we are short staffed and are unable to run full bus routes. 

We realize that these may not be convenient but we will only use if absolutely necessary and we will make every effort to 

give parents and students as much notice as possible.  We did not put Pick up or Drop off times as we will be pulling 

drivers from other routes to make these stops.  We will announce pickup and drop off times as we are able.   

DAYTON BUS #12 -end of N Hwy & BB -fire station on N -students on Rosebud will meet at corner of Rosebud & N Hwy -
pick up rest at regular stops on way to town -in town students will walk or parent transports  

LANDON BUS # 16 -For Florence, JJ stops will meet at church in Florence - Victoria, Deercrest & Peachtree stops will meet 
at Grain & 135 -in town students-will walk or parent transports  

JOSH BUS #9 -The first scheduled stop will be at the intersection of east J Hwy and 135 S - Next stop will be at the old 
church parking lot located at Peter Pan Dr and 135 S - Next stop will be at 135 and T hwy.  

STACEY BUS #2 -KK to DD to 135 to Florence -Ambush Restaurant in Florence, Ehlers Rd & 135 -remainder of route is on 
135 and would be picked up as normal  

SCOTT BUS #4 -in town students will walk or parent transports Cottonwood, Warren Road Hwy 52 to Jackson Way. 

NICK BUS # 6 (change from regular snow route) -Junction at 135 & 5 -Chevron Sierra -remaining 6 stops are on 135 S and 
would be picked up as normal  

GINA BUS # 10 (change from regular snow route) -First stop at Webb 2 -then Webb 1 -next Bear Road -next Coyote Road -
then Franklin -remainder of route would be picked up as normal  

ESTHER BUS #3 (regular snow route) -students will be picked up at the fire station -Sna-Fu -Luvin Road -students who get 
picked up on Ivy Bend Road on black top will be picked up as normal  

SHELLEY BUS #14 (regular snow route) -students on McCasland will all go to J Hwy  
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JIMMY BUS #11 (regular snow route) -students on Big Buffalo, Benton Drive and houses below 
Rush Drive will all go to Rush Drive to be picked up  

SHANNON BUS #7 (regular snow route) -students that live on T (south of fire station) or on WW, Beachnut or Possum Trot 
will all meet at the Fire Station to be picked up -students down Little Buffalo or Deer Ridge meet at T & 135  
 

 

Making the  'Alternative' bus routes was not an easy decision.  However, it gives us the best opportunity in meeting our 

mission of providing a top notch education to the students.   Please remember that by working together we can make the 

best of this situation.  Most importantly the student will be the winners when the adults work together... that's what we 

want!  If you have any questions please feel free to call.    

 

 


